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To: Robert G. Rivera, Chairman 

 Cindy Fields, Commissioner 

              Mark A. Franz, Commissioner 

               Jamey Steen, Commissioner 

 

From: Ryan Mindell, Executive Director   

 

Date: February 28, 2025 

 

Re:  Consideration of and possible discussion and/or action on the Commission’s policy 

regarding the prohibition on licensed lottery retailers working in concert with lottery 

ticket courier services, including retailer education initiatives, enforcement activities, and 

retailer license revocation. 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

A report will be provided at the March 4, 2025, Commission meeting. 




